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Woodland Joint Unified School District 
 

LCAP Collaborative Committee Meeting 

October 17, 2016 

 

Introductions 

• All committee members introduced themselves and gave a little information 
about themselves and their kids.  

Purpose for the committee 

• To serve as a group of stakeholders representing school sites to guide the 
development and review of the LCAP.  

• Terminology was explained.  

• Please look over the handout for LCAP purpose and terminology. 

Board Policy 

• A handout was given to look over the new board policy that will help guide 
the committee and the process for input from parent advisory groups.  

• The bottom of page 3 talks about the LCAP Collaborative Committee. 

Statewide Accountability Update 

• In the handout we looked over how the LCAP funds will be used and are 
looked over each year and they are implemented for the next three years.  

• Based on the test results we can get more information as to what needs the 
students have and if they are improving. 

• Results from multiple measures will be more accessible to staff and parents 
so they can see what progress sites are making.  
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• This website with the state indicators should be up and running around 
December or January. 

 

 Year 1 LCAP Goals and Actions 

• A handout was given for the LCAP Goals for year 1. 

Questions/Comments 

• Are budgets revised from the proposed funds as each metric is met or not 
met? Yes, the cost on the LCAP is an estimate and as each metric is met or 
not met the cost will be adjusted.  

• How is this group going to make any changes? Each time the group meets 
the information is shared with the board members and the county. Each 
member should go back to their sites and share with the school so they can 
also give some input of items to be brought up at the next meeting. 

• What is MTSS? Most people don’t know what it is so can we share what it 
is? 

• Is there support for all new staff? All new staff is given a partner teacher to 
help them. In the past it was called BTSA but now it is the induction 
program and it is for teachers new to the profession.  

 

Our next meeting will be on November 14th in the District Board Room from 
6:00-7:30 pm 

 

 


